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Choose Me 

“Choose Me" 
Ann and Eve 

______________________________________________________________ 
ANN 

Eve, are you alright? 
 

EVE 
Fine, thanks, just thirsty. 

 
ANN 

I heard  you're car arrive, I hope 
you don't mind I couldn't sleep. 

I was hoping we could talk. 
 

EVE 
I don't much feel like talking. 

 
ANN 

I understand, maybe you'll listen. 
 

EVE 
Listening I can do, Ann. 

 
ANN 

Well, you  really don't know that 
much about me, Eve. For instance, 

my name isn't Ann. And, I have 
lived with people before but it 

was always, well, like, like 
research.... 

 
EVE 

Maybe I should listen to this in 
the morning. I've had a rough 

night. 
 

ANN 
Oh, it shouldn't wait until 

morning. It concerns Mickey. And, 
I wanna clear that up. 

 
EVE 

Mickey? What do you know about 
Mickey? 

 
 

ANN 
Well, he was over here today, 

looking for you. 
 

EVE 
What? 

 
ANN 

Uh, I'm a very complicated person, 
Eve. Not all of which I can 
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explain to you now. 
 

EVE 
Look, I don't wanna hear about any 
of this Ann, or whatever you name 

is. I don't think I can take it. 
 

ANN 
Now, Mickey said that you two had 

just met each other. I know that 
that played an important part in 

my behavior. 
 

EVE 
Look, I don't even know this man. 

 
ANN 

Well, from my point of view, I am 
sure that it is just sexual. I 

mean I've been with men before, 
but it was always  some sort of 

planned event. I mean, no matter 
how attached I'd become to a man, 
sex, I was always more interested 
in the person who owned it. But, 

this is new for me. This is a 
major breakthrough. From Mickey, 
I learned that perhaps when a man 

enters your life through sex, it 
might just be as good as a way as 

any. Isn't that marvelous? All 
along, I'm thinking it's the wine. 
And, Eve, seeing how you admit 
that you really don't know him all 
that well, well, I'm wondering if 

we might share him. 
 

EVE 
Are you telling me that Mickey 
found out where I lived and that 
he came here and that you were 
home and that you fucked him? 

 
ANN 

(nods yes) 
(Eve slaps Ann) 

He said you barely knew eachother, 
Eve, you just said that yourself. 

He was quite taken with me. As a 
matter of fact, as strange as it 

sounds, he asked me to marry him. 
Now it was amusing, but most 
interesting, at least part of it 

was serious, and I got excited, I 
admit it. You would have done the 
same Eve. For a while, I thought 
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it was simple sensual pleasure. 
I mean, I even said that on the 

rad...I mean at work this 
afternoon, but now it has evolved 

even further. It is all very 
exciting, because, it will have a 
tremendous impact on a great 

number of people, but I don't want 
to get into all this. Eve, I'm 

sorry about it. But, knowing all 
the facts and all of the 

circumstances , I don't think I 
did anything all that wrong. After 

all, it's not as if you owned the 
man. 

 
EVE 

No, I don't own him, I don't own 
any man and I never have and no 

man owns me. I just think - I 
wanted to own this house. No, I 

don't care, why don't you keep it? 
You seem to be much more 

comfortable here than I do. Why 
don't you just keep the house and 

all of the men I've collected? 
 

ANN 
Eve, Eve, you're not listening 

Eve. I just want to help. 
 

 


